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WA Region Christmas Party 
In contrast to previous Christmas Parties, this year the Committee decided to try a daytime party 

which was advertised as “child friendly”. This would encourage members with young families and 

also allow those members who had prior evening commitments to attend. A big thank you goes to 

Sophie & Ross Stacey of Banksia Park who offered their home as a venue.  It was a great afternoon 

with games of skill & strength, and of course ‘backyard cricket’.  To those who donated items for 

the auction & raffle – THANK YOU! 

 

Alpaca of the Year 

Suri of the Year for 2018 – Bedrock Cosmic – 27 points – exhibited by Bedrock Alpacas 

Huacaya of the Year for 2018 – Futura Kudos – 21 points – exhibited by Futura Alpacas 

 

Christmas Wishes 

The Committee wish all members a safe and happy Christmas.  If you are travelling, take care.  If 

you are staying home, stay cool! 

 
 

Gail Williams - Secretary 


